
 

 

BARNSTEAD PLANNING BOARD 

CANCELLED 

Thursday, December 15, 2022, 6pm 

Barnstead Town Hall 

 

THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 

1. Continuation: Mr. James Peters of Vail Road, Tax Map 11, Lot 75, with an 

approved application for a Major Subdivision and decision issued on August 4, 

2022, has requested a public meeting with the Planning Board to discuss the 

conditions of the Subdivider and Surety Agreement. Public hearing to follow. 

2. Calculation of the Annual Number of Building Permits available for 2023 

The Planning Board will be moving to their regularly scheduled Work Session immediately 

following this public meeting. All members of the public are invited to attend. 

The work session agenda shall include: Proposed ballot questions. 

Plus any other business that may come before us. 

 

Nancy Carr, Chair 

Posted:  12/1/2022 

 

 

 

  


